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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 12:06 PM
To: 'mehdi mohammadian'
Subject: RE: 15595 Washington Ave, San Lorenzo, ca 94580

Hi Mr. Mohammadian, 
Thank you for your phone call and email.  Unfortunately the Alameda County Department of Environmental 
Health (ACDEH) cannot provide an extension for the work.  The State Water Board closed this case and must 
issue any approval.  ACDEH concurs that well destruction is the next step and is necessary to obtain 
closure.  When you proceed, ACDEH will quickly approve the well destruction permits in conjunction with the 
Alameda County Public Works Agency (ACPWA). 
 
Should you have a question, please let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 

From: mehdi mohammadian [mailto:mehdi_m1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 2:49 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> 
Subject: Fw: 15595 Washington Ave, San Lorenzo, ca 94580 

 
 

 
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: mehdi mohammadian <mehdi_m1@yahoo.com> 
To: Mark.detterman@acgov.org  
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 3:49 PM 
Subject: 15595 Washington Ave, San Lorenzo, ca 94580 
 
Dear Mark, 
I have just returned from overseas and received a Notice of violation dated July 1, 2016.  If you could 
please extend the compliance deadline for 3 months I would be most appreciative as I have arranged 
for Soil Tech Engineering to take care f the close up.   
 
Thank you in advanced for your anticipated courtesy and attention to this matter.  Should you have 
any questions or concerns please feel free to contact by phone or email. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Mehdi Mohammadian  
 


